

November 2, 2015

David Blowman, Deputy Secretary Delaware Department of Education Charter School Accountability Committee The Townsend Building 401 Federal Street, Suite 2 Dover, DE 19901

Dear Mr. Blowman,

On behalf of the MOT Charter School Board of Directors, I write to acknowledge receipt of the Charter School Accountability Committee's Initial Report on MOT Charter's renewal application. We look forward to continuing to provide an excellent choice in public education to students in Delaware.

Thank you kindly for your time and careful consideration of MOT Charter's application for renewal.

Sincerely,

Linda J. Jennings

Head of School